Dr. V. N. Misera June 19, 1972
Decan College
Post Graduate &% Research Institute

Poona, 411 006
India

Dear Dr. Misera:
So glad that you recieved the publications from

the Idaho State University, I had given away most that I had at heme.
Fortunately I had to make a trip to the University to see if they
still had copies, I will thank Mrs.Hartin for sending them.

I am looking forward to attempting a replication of the
micro-cores, they are truly amazing and show great skill in their
making. I would be more than pleased to have any additional sample
cores if you can spare them . It may be some time before I will be
able to work on them as I will be having surgery very soon for
an arterial bypass which will involve incision of the abdomen
and that will limit the pressure work for awhile. By the wat
my surgeon used obsidian blades three défferent times on me, once
for the initial incision of chest surgery, bi-lateral femoral surgery
and abdominal surgery replaceing the aorta with woven dacron tubing.
I thinkg these experiments are going too far, however the surgeon
has been most impressed. It makes life most interesting that we are
able to share our mutual friends, Gould , Bordes and Tixier.

Thank you for everything.
With kindest regards,

Don Crabtree
Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho
83341 USA



